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The recent destruction and deterio-
ration of the environment has led to a 
worldwide decline in biodiversity. To 
conserve the current biodiversity, there 
is an urgent need to identify and catalog 
species. Therefore, natural history mu-
seums and biological research institutes, 
including universities, must keep primary 
sources, including voucher specimens 
and photographs, of organisms to record 
the current biodiversity and pass them on 
to posterity as humanity's common prop-
erties.

This book describes curatorial pro-
cedures for fish specimens and fish col-
lections as practised by the Kagoshima 
University Museum. The curatorial and 
cataloging methods and procedures de-
scribed here, while perhaps not ideal 
for large museums such as the Natural 
History Museum, London, or National 
Museum of Nature and Science, Tsukuba, 
are suitable for local small-sized muse-
ums or universities with lower budgets. 
This book also provides details of various 
equipment for photography, preservation 
and storage, including specifications and 
names of manufacturers. It also mentions 
methods for the creation of specimen 
databases and procedures for specimen 
loans.

The book was originally published 
in 2009 as a manual written in Japanese 
[Motomura, H. (ed.) 2009. Fish Collec-
tion Building and Procedures Manual. 
The Kagoshima University Museum, 
Kagoshima]. The English edition of the 
manual is herein published as a part of 
the editors’ research projects, Kagoshima 
Fish Diversity and Coastal Area Capabil-
ity Enhancement in Southeast Asia proj-
ects, and supported by the Kagoshima 
University Museum and the Research 
Institute for Humanity and Nature.

I am grateful to M. Aizawa, H. Endo, 
Y. Iwatsuki, S. Kimura, K. Matsuura, 
and H. Senou for sharing their exten-
sive knowledge of curatorial procedures 
for fish specimens, M. McGrouther, D. 
Catania, J. Maclaine, A. Bentley, K. Mur-
phy, D. Nelson, M. Sabaj, K. Swagel, E. 
Holm, G. Dally, Y.-C. Liao, L. Kelvin, 
and G. Yearsley for providing information 
on their fish collections, photographs of 
collection labels and jars, and comments 
on the book, and volunteers and students 
of the Kagoshima University Museum for 
their assistance.
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